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If you are building a home or business, you likely want to ensure that 
you are employing the most attractive and energy efficient design 
elements possible. While there are a number of ways that you can 
accomplish this, one thing you want to pay careful attention to is your 
lighting. A well designed lighting schematic can ensure that you have 
excellent levels of illumination throughout your home or business while 
also minimizing your overall utility costs. One great way to do this is by 
purchasing LED lighting wholesale from a well reputed supplier. 

https://www.smart-light.co.uk/


We are a Lighting equipment Wholesaler in the UK, located in Basildon. 
We offer a complete range of products and service for indoor and 
outdoor lighting, together with many other related intelligent 
automation for lights, heating and signage. Shop online, visit our 
showroom or call our specialists for a free quote and advice. 

We are proud to be the official wholesale lighting distributor of one of 
the largest lighting brands in the world. V-ТАС is a registered 
trademark, created and developed based on the idea of LED lighting. 
Our main goal is the design, development and distribution of all types 
of LED lighting solutions, with emphasis on mass products and 
achieving the best price/quality ratio. 

 

https://www.smart-light.co.uk/shop-online/


There are many benefits to buying LED lighting wholesale. The first, of 
course, is the ability to save significant money over purchasing your 
lighting fixtures at a retail outlet. In some cases, buying wholesale can 
save you as much as 20% or more on your lighting. When you purchase 
from a wholesale supplier, you will typically find that you also have 
many more options than you would if you went to your local hardware 
or home furnishings store. The reason for this is that wholesalers 
dealing specifically in LED lighting are able to devote their entire 
warehouses solely to stocking a variety of lights and lighting fixtures. 

If you are considering an LED lighting wholesale purchase, you will find 
that you have many options available to you. Top suppliers can offer 
everything from retrofit bulbs that fit standard light bulb sockets to 
shelf, cabinet, and cove lighting. LED strip lighting and PAR bulbs for 
track lights are also popular, as are colored LED lights and 
programmable or dimmable LEDs. There really is a wide range of 
options available on the market today, and the latest technologies have 
helped usher in LED strip lights that are capable of lasting decades 
without the need for maintenance or replacement. 

LED lighting wholesale prices are often far less than retail prices, which 
makes it much easier to employ eco-friendly lighting into any new 
build. When you are looking to reduce carbon emissions, lower the 
amount of heat produced by your lighting, and generally reduce your 
overall utility expenses, LED lighting is the perfect way to accomplish all 
of your goals at once. These lights are designed to be virtually 
maintenance free and to provide many years of bright, high definition 
light. With so many fixtures and options available, you will find that it 
can be easy to create the perfect lighting in every area of your home or 
business, including kitchens, bathrooms, display shelves, and much 
more. 

The simple fact is that buying LED lighting wholesale just makes sense. 
We all want to be able to save money in today's economy, and this 

https://www.smart-light.co.uk/product/led-strip-smd5050-60leds-rgb-ip20-5m-reel/


allows you to save on lighting and fixtures while also offering a fantastic 
way to save money on your long term utility costs. Perfect options 
rarely present themselves in our world, but when you are in need of 
high quality, low cost lighting, you will be hard pressed to find a better 
option for home or business than LEDs. 

 

No doubt, LED lights are the most popular type of lighting nowadays. 
Due to LED lights the common incandescent bulbs become very rare. 
Like all things of the universe LED lights have some advantages and it 
also have some disadvantages. In this article I’m going to discuss both 
those advantages and disadvantages of LED lights and I hope this article 
will help you to make the decision that whether LED lights are right for 

https://www.smart-light.co.uk/product-category/outdoor-lighting/led-streetlights/


you or not. At first, let us take a look on the advantages of LED lights. 
Advantages of LED Lights: The biggest advantage of LED lights is that 
they are excellent energy efficient. Unlike common incandescent bulbs 
that waste more than 75% of the electrical current by heating up the 
filament of metal, LED lights would not generate any kind of heat and 
due to this they consume very low energy to produce light. The second 
biggest advantage of LED lights is that they are 100% green, safe and 
clean. LED not contains mercury or any kind of hazardous materials. 
Mercury is a very dangerous substance and obviously no one wants to 
release it at home for their children.  

 
Most of the incandescent bulbs are pink in color and they will not offer 
so many colors. So, there is not too much you can have to change the 
color of the light when using incandescent bulbs. But when it comes to 
the LED light wholesale distributor, then you have lots of options of 
colors. So, if you like colorful lights, then LED lights are the better 
option for you. Another advantage of LED lights is that they really look 
very cool. Unlike common incandescent bulbs you can use LED lights 
where you want, for example, Christmas trees, lawns, drawing rooms, 
living rooms, etc. Disadvantages of LED Lights: The most prominent 
disadvantage of LED light is its cost. LED lights are very expensive as 
compared with the traditional incandescent bulbs. For a common lamp, 
an incandescent bulb will cost only a few dollars, which will depend on 
the power and manufacturer of the bulb, while on the other hand an 
LED light bulb for the same lamp is costing about 20$ to 55$. Usually 
the LED light bulbs are 8 to 20 times more expensive than common 
bubs.  

 
Another disadvantage of LED lights which is not very commonly known 
is that, they are very sensitive to heat. Their high sensitivity to heat 
affects the performance and color of these lights. As we know that LED 

https://www.smart-light.co.uk/


lights do not produce much heat themselves, but they are very well 
conductors of heat. This may decrease the output strength of the LED 
light and also shrink the life of LED lights. Thus, LED lights are not 
suitable for the places where a lot of heat is produced like, factories of 
different products where a lot of heat produces. 

 

For More Info Visit Here ->> https://www.smart-light.co.uk/ 
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